
We lost our Grandson, a charming and kind young man , whom 
we loved. 
But we also "lost " our son and wife and Taylor's siblings who 
 turned into "Zombies" after his death; for a long time. 
We felt helpless and very very sad, to see our adult children 
with broken 
hearts and we couldn't "fix" them. 
This is not something you would wish on anyone and we are 
praying that  
"Taylor's Law" will be  passed to help other families  and to " 
really' punish 
 those who prey on the vulnerable addicted. 
 


